

In English, the children have been writing independently making sure they include capital letters, finger spaces, full stops, verbs and adjectives. The homework this week is the ‘Who, What, Where?’ task that they are familiar with. We have also started to use handwriting lines to form ascending and descending letters correctly.

In Maths, we will be subtracting within 20 by counting back using a number line. The children have done this already but not for a few weeks. It will be a good reminder before we look at it again in class.
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My child’s response to the tasks.








